From: Greg Hanson Redacted

**Sent:** Tuesday, July 13, 2021 5:15 PM

To: Jack Stark

**Subject:** Re: Critical Race Theory

## Non-NU Email

Thanks for listening to reality.

On Tue, Jul 13, 2021, 4:54 PM Jack Stark < <u>iackstark@nebraska.edu</u>> wrote:

Greg thank you for sharing your concerns. I promise to bring your concerns before the committee meetings this month. Thanks Jack

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Greg Hanson

Redacted

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 7:29:45 PM

To: Timothy Clare < <a href="mailto:tel:red">tclare@nebraska.edu</a>; Jack Stark < <a href="mailto:jackstark@nebraska.edu">jackstark@nebraska.edu</a>; James Pillen < <a href="mailto:jpillen@nebraska.edu">jpillen@nebraska.edu</a>; Robert Schafer < <a href="mailto:reschafer@nebraska.edu">reschafer@nebraska.edu</a>; Paul Kenney <a href="mailto:sphares@nebraska.edu">phares@nebraska.edu</a>; Barbara Weitz < <a href="mailto:bweitz@nebraska.edu">bweitz@nebraska.edu</a>>

Subject: Critical Race Theory

## Non-NU Email

Critical Race Theory proponents seek to open up dialogue, and discuss the disparities that have taken place in the United States throughout our history.

Those who are promoting to kill the Critical Race Theory discussions are apparently afraid that their fellow citizens may discover information that shows that they have been denied a fair chance at the American Dream.

I urge you to vote against this resolution opposing Critical Race Theory.

Thank you

Greg Hanson

Fremont Nebraska

Former Republican Voter